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July 27, 2017 

Via Email and U.S. Certified Mail 
Mr. Robert H. Hosay, Esq. 
Foley & Lardner LLP 
106 East College Avenue, Suite 900 
Tallahassee, FL 32301-7732 
rhosay@foley.com 

Re: Response to Bid Protest received June 27, 2017 
RFQ 871-11828 Parking Demand & Smart Enforcement Parking System 
Bid End Date: December 22, 2016 

Dear Mr. Hosay: 

The City of Fort Lauderdale (City) is in receipt of your letter of protest, dated June 27, 2017, 
regarding the above subject solicitation, which was previously responded to by the City on July 6, 
2017, to stay the award process for further investigation. 

Upon completion of our investigation in accordance with the City’s bid protest procedures as outlined 
in the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Code of Ordinances, Section 2-199.1, the City has decided to uphold 
the protest. The City stands to reject all bids regarding the above referenced solicitation.   

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Alvarez, MPA, CPPO 
Manager, Procurement and Contracts 
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